
Hibs Women head to Alicante
for Pre-Season Training Camp 

Hibs Women players and staff will
fly  out  to  Alicante,  Spain  on
Saturday 20 July for an intensive
six-day  training  camp,  before
returning home on Friday 26 July. 
After three weeks of pre-season training at HTC, Grant Scott
will  step  up  our  preparations  for  the  upcoming  2024/25
ScottishPower Women’s Premier League campaign. 

This trip was funded, in part, by monies raised by the highly
successful Evening With Cup Winners event in April of this
year,  which  celebrated  the  successful  women’s  cup-winning
teams over the years. 

Whilst in Spain, the team will play a pre-season friendly
fixture on Thursday 18 July.  

Fixture details will be released in due course. 

Ahead  of  the  trip,  Hibs  Women’s  Head  Coach,  Grant  Scott
commented: “Pre-season camps are always good for the team
bond, being with each other morning, noon, and night allows
for the players and staff to get to know each other ahead of
the season getting underway.  

“I want to thank everyone for making the Evening With Cup
winners event successful. It was a great event celebrating the
past  successes  and  provided  part  of  the  funding  for  our
upcoming trip to Spain which will be a beneficial week for us
ahead of the campaign.” 
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